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The End of Mandatory Retirement

On March 14, 2005, UTFA and the University Administration signed an agreement with regard to
retirement matters and a letter of understanding with regard to retired faculty and librarians. With those
two documents, a number of key initiatives were instituted. They included the end of mandatory
retirement effective June 30, 2006, the elimination of the Voluntary Early Academic Retirement Program
(VEARP), the introduction of three hours of retirement counseling, the introduction of the phased
retirement program, and the establishment of a planning process for Senior Scholar/Retiree Centres.

UTFA and its Retired Members Committee invites you to drop by on this anniversary date to share
memories and experiences, and to enjoy some light refreshments.

To attend, RSVP to faculty@utfa.org.

Date and time:

Tuesday, March 14, 2017 - 2:00pm to 3:00pm
Event Location:

UTFA Boardroom, Suite 410

720 Spadina Ave

Toronto ON

Canada

See map: Google Maps
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